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           KIWANIS SPECIAL EVENT October 1st, 2020 
 
A special Kiwanis beer and cake meeting was called by President Maria 
for this date and it was held at Stillmank Brewery on Henry Street.  Five 
members attended – Maria, Pat, Matt, Ann, and Rick.  Stillmank 
specialties that were sampled included the Guava Juiced IPA, 
Oktoberfest, Door County Cider, and Hazy Dayz IPA.  All were graded 
“excellent to superb”!  As Matt is a good friend of the owner (he 
stopped by our table to greet us), we also got the full tour of this 
successful local business.  And we have an invitation to use their 
meeting space for future club gatherings.  Given that the Black & Tan 
Grille is closed, we very well may accept that invitation sometime this 
year or next. 
  
The cake portion of the meeting was necessary because it was Matt’s 
44th birthday!  Thank you to Maria for bringing the cake, which five of us 
managed to mostly make disappear.  I guess it’s been quite a while since 
we tackled a Kiwanis birthday dessert. 
  
Given that we were indoors and not wearing our masks while sipping 
our drinks, we didn’t stay long.  Pat indicated that we’ve received an 
invoice from Kiwanis International for club dues, so he will in turn be 
invoicing our members shortly.  Matt is developing plans for a virtual 



 

 

Sconniewood movie festival in 2021.  Rick reports that all 2020 
scholarships have been paid out except one.  Some of our winners have 
been able to leave for college, while others are taking classes remotely.  
Maria and Anne (unable to attend because she is currently working for 
the U.S. Census in Milwaukee) have been in touch with the third grade 
teachers at Nicolet School.  The teachers have our offer of club 
assistance and will let us know when a need arises.  We thought 
purchasing a supply of playground balls would be neat, but of course 
there are no kids currently on the playground. 
  
No further club meetings are planned, but keep an eye open for 
anything.  And please respond quickly when you get your dues invoice 
from Pat.  Stay safe and healthy everyone! 
 

 
 
 
By Rick Satterlee 


